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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Might some consideration be given to reduced rates for those of us who own property in New 
Mexico AND spend much of the year in your lovely state, paying sales and property taxes?
We are Texas residents, but our New Mexico property is listed below.

thank you for any consideration,

Jane and Dudley Bayne
Rowe, NM
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